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This book provides an overview of beach
management tools, including carrying
capacity, beach nourishment,
environmental and tourism awards (like
Blue Flag or others), bathing water

quality, zoning, beach typologies, quality
index, user's perception, interdisciplinary
beach monitoring, coastal legislation,
shore protection, social and economic
indicators, ecosystem services, and
coastal governance (applied in beach
case studies). Beaches are one of the
most intensely used coastal ecosystems
and are responsible for more than half of
all global tourism revenues, and as such
the book introduces a wide range of
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state-of-the-art tools that can be used to
deal with a variety of beach challenges.
Each chapter features speciﬁc types of
tools that can be applied to advantage in
beach management practices. With
examples of local and regional case
studies from around the globe, this is a
valuable resource for anyone involved in
beach management.
Directory of Testing Laboratories,
1991 www.ChineseStandard.net
This collection provides researchers and
industry professionals with complete
guidance on the synthesis, analysis,
design, monitoring, and control of
metals, materials, and metallurgical
processes and phenomena. Along with
the fundamentals, it covers modeling of
diverse phenomena in processes
involving iron, steel, non-ferrous metals,
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and composites. It also goes on to
examine second phase particles in
metals, novel sensors for hostileenvironment materials processes, online
sampling and analysis techniques, and
models for real-time process control and
quality monitoring systems.
Case Study of Innovative Projects
Elsevier
In a global world, where the acceleration
of technological changes is happening in
all industrial sectors, a special focus is
forced on innovation and creativity. The
book has gathered a small number of
sectors where innovation is being the
main vector to achieve the
competitiveness that companies are
craving. The motivation to choose these
sectors has been preceded by a careful
selection in which we wanted to pick up
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those in which innovation is a key today.
Diﬀerent aspects push to create and
innovate: the environment in general
and in particular climate change is
forcing to rethink sectors such as
energy, infrastructure, water,
biotechnology, materials, defense,
education, or health. Dear reader, in
your hand is a work that reﬂects the
same spirit of the human being: curiosity
and eagerness to overcome have
allowed humanity to have evolved and
still continue today.
YY/T 0681.15-2019: Translated English of
Chinese Standard (YYT0681.15-2019)
Springer Nature
A valuable introduction to the
fundamentals of continuous and discrete
time signal processing, this book is
intended for the reader with little or no
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background in this subject. The
emphasis is on development from basic
principles. With this book the reader can
become knowledgeable about both the
theoretical and practical aspects of
digital signal processing.Some special
features of this book are: (1) gradual and
step-by-step development of the
mathematics for signal processing, (2)
numerous examples and homework
problems, (3) evolutionary development
of Fourier series, Discrete Fourier
Transform, Fourier Transform, Laplace
Transform, and Z-Transform, (4)
emphasis on the relationship between
continuous and discrete time signal
processing, (5) many examples of using
the computer for applying the theory, (6)
computer based assignments to gain
practical insight, (7) a set of computer
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programs to aid the reader in applying
the theory.
Materials Processing Fundamentals
Springer
New expanded second edition with key
technical, regulatory and marketing
developments from the past 10 years in
the packaging industryCovers the
materials, processes, and design of
virtually all paper and ﬁberboard
packaging for end-products, displays,
storage and distributionNew information
on European and global standards,
selection criteria for paperboard, as well
as emerging sustainability
initiativesExplains recent tests,
measurements and costs with ready-touse calculations Ten years ago, the ﬁrst
edition of Cartons, Crates and
Corrugated Board quickly became the
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standard reference book for wood- and
paper-based packaging. Endorsed by
TAPPI and other professional societies
and used as a textbook worldwide, the
book has now been extensively revised
and updated by a team formed by the
original authors and two additional
authors. While preserving the critical
performance and design data of the
previous edition, this second expanded
edition oﬀers new information on the
technologies, tests and regulations
impacting the paper and corrugated
industries worldwide, with a special
focus on Europe and Japan. New
information has been added on tests and
novel designs for folded cartons, as well
as expanded discussions of paperboard
selection for speciﬁc applications,
emerging barrier packaging, food
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contact and migration, and the dynamics
and opportunities of corrugated in
distribution systems. Recent
developments on recycling and
sustainability are also highlighted.
Random Vibration in Perspective
Technomic Publishing Company
[After payment, write to & get a FREE-ofcharge, unprotected true-PDF from:
Sales@ChineseStandard.net] This
Standard provides a guide for design and
evaluation of primary ﬂexible packaging
for medical devices. This Standard does
not involve acceptability criteria.
Dermal Drug Delivery Gulf Professional
Publishing
The protection and preservation of a
product, the launch of new products or
re-launch of existing products,
perception of added-value to products or
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services, and cost reduction in the
supply chain are all objectives of food
packaging. Taking into consideration the
requirements speciﬁc to diﬀerent
products, how can one package
successfully meet all of these goals?
Food Packaging Technology provides a
contemporary overview of food
processing and packaging technologies.
Covering the wide range of issues you
face when developing innovative food
packaging, the book includes: Food
packaging strategy, design, and
development Food biodeterioation and
methods of preservation Packaged
product quality and shelf life Logistical
packaging for food marketing systems
Packaging materials and processes The
battle rages over which type of container
should be used for which application. It
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is therefore necessary to consider which
materials, or combination of materials
and processes will best serve the market
and enhance brand value. Food
Packaging Technology gives you the
tools to determine which form of
packaging will meet your business goals
without compromising the safety of your
product.
Veriﬁed Synthesis of Zeolitic Materials
CRC Press
Zeolite synthesis is an active ﬁeld of
research. As long as this continues, new
phases will be discovered and new
techniques for preparing existing phases
will appear. This edition of Veriﬁed
Synthesis of Zeolitic Materials contains
all the recipes from the ﬁrst edition plus
24 new recipes. Five new introductory
articles have been included plus those
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from the ﬁrst edition, some of which
have been substantially revised. The
XRD patterns have been recorded using
diﬀerent instrument settings from those
in the ﬁrst edition and are intended to
conform to typical X-ray diﬀraction
practice. In most cases, only the XRD
pattern for the productas synthesised is
printed here. The exceptions are those
phases which show marked changes in
the XRD pattern upon calcination.
Annual Book of ASTM Standards CRC
Press
Provides practical guidance on the latest
quality assurance and accelerated stress
test methods for improved long-term
performance prediction of PV modules
This book has been written from a
historical perspective to guide readers
through how the PV industry learned
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what the failure and degradation modes
of PV modules were, how accelerated
tests were developed to cause the same
failures and degradations in the
laboratory, and then how these tests
were used as tools to guide the design
and fabrication of reliable and long-life
modules. Photovoltaic Module Reliability
starts with a brief history of
photovoltaics, discussing some of the
diﬀerent types of materials and devices
used for commercial solar cells. It then
goes on to oﬀer chapters on: Module
Failure Modes; Development of
Accelerated Stress Tests; Qualiﬁcation
Testing; and Failure Analysis Tools. Next,
it examines the use of quality
management systems to manufacture
PV modules. Subsequent chapters cover
the PVQAT Eﬀort; the Conformity
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Assessment and IECRE; and Predicting
PV Module Service Life. The book
ﬁnishes with a look at what the future
holds for PV. A comprehensive treatment
of current photovoltaic (PV) technology
reliability and necessary improvement to
become a signiﬁcant part of the electric
utility supply system Well documented
with experimental and practical cases
throughout, enhancing relevance to both
scientiﬁc community and industry Timely
contribution to the harmonization of
methodological aspects of PV reliability
evaluation with test procedures
implemented to certify PV module
quality Written by a leading international
authority in PV module reliability
Photovoltaic Module Reliability is an
excellent book for anyone interested in
PV module reliability, including those
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working directly on PV module and
system reliability and preparing to
purchase modules for deployment.
Adhesion and Adhesives John Wiley &
Sons
The Wiley-Interscience Paperback Series
consists of selected books that have
been made more accessible to
consumers in an eﬀort to increase global
appeal and general circulation. With
these new unabridged softcover
volumes, Wiley hopes to extend the lives
of these works by making them available
to future generations of statisticians,
mathematicians, and scientists. ". . . a
goldmine of knowledge on accelerated
life testing principles and practices . . .
one of the very few capable of advancing
the science of reliability. It deﬁnitely
belongs in every bookshelf on

10

engineering." –Dev G. Raheja, Quality
and Reliability Engineering International
". . . an impressive book. The width and
number of topics covered, the practical
data sets included, the obvious
knowledge and understanding of the
author and the extent of published
materials reviewed combine to ensure
that this will be a book used frequently."
–Journal of the Royal Statistical Society A
benchmark text in the ﬁeld, Accelerated
Testing: Statistical Models, Test Plans,
and Data Analysis oﬀers engineers,
scientists, and statisticians a reliable
resource on the eﬀective use of
accelerated life testing to measure and
improve product reliability. From simple
data plots to advanced computer
programs, the text features a wealth of
practical applications and a clear,
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readable style that makes even
complicated physical and statistical
concepts uniquely accessible. A detailed
index adds to its value as a reference
source.
Single-Use Technology in
Biopharmaceutical Manufacture IWA
Publishing
YY/T 1759-2020: Translated English of
Chinese Standard. (YYT 1759-2020,
YY/T1759-2020,
YYT1759-2020)https://www.chinesestand
ard.net
Fundamentals of Laser Powder Bed
Fusion of Metals World Health
Organization
With the continued advancement of
better-quality control and patient
outcome reporting systems, changes in
the development, control, and regulation
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of all pharmaceutical delivery systems
including transdermal and topical
products have been happening on a
continuous basis. In light of various
quality issues that have been reported
by patients and practitioners resulting in
the recall or removal of products from
the market, both the pharmaceutical
industries and regulatory agencies have
been adopting new measures to address
these issues. With chapters written by
experts in this ﬁeld, this book takes a
21st century multidisciplinary and crossfunctional look at these dosage forms to
improve the development, design,
manufacturing, quality, clinical
performance, safety, and regulation of
these products. This book oﬀers a wealth
of up-to-date information organized in a
logical sequence corresponding to

11

12

various stages of research,
development, and commercialization of
dermal drug delivery products. The
authors have been carefully selected
from diﬀerent sectors of pharmaceutical
science for their expertise in their
selected areas to present objectively a
balanced view of the current state of
these products development and
commercialization via regulatory
approval. Their insights will provide
useful information to others to ensure
the successful development of the next
generation dermal drug products. Key
Features: Presents current
advancements including new
technologies of transdermal and topical
dosage forms. Presents challenges in the
development of the new generation of
transdermal and topical dosage forms.
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Introduces new technologies and QbD
(quality by design) aspects of
manufacturing and control strategies.
Includes new perspectives on pre-clinical
and clinical development, regulatory
considerations, safety and quality.
Discusses regulatory challenges, gaps,
and future considerations for dermal
drug delivery systems.
Cartons, Crates and Corrugated
Board, Second Edition BoD – Books on
Demand
Maintaining the microbial quality in
distribution systems and connected
installations remains a challenge for the
water supply companies all over the
world, despite many years of research.
This book identiﬁes the main concerns
and knowledge gaps related to regrowth
and stimulates cooperation in future
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research. Microbial Growth in Drinking
Water Supplies provides an overview of
the regrowth issue in diﬀerent countries
and the water quality problems related
to regrowth. The book assesses the
causes of regrowth in drinking water and
the prevention of regrowth by water
treatment and distribution. Editors: Dirk
van der Kooij and Paul W.J.J. van der
Wielen, KWR Watercycle Research
Institute, The Netherlands
Transportation & Distribution Springer
Science & Business Media
This book is arguably the ﬁrst one
focusing on packaging material testing
and quality assurance. Food Packaging
Materials: Testing & Quality Assurance
provides information to help food
scientists, polymer chemists, and
packaging technologists ﬁnd practical
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solutions to packaging defects and to
develop innovative packaging materials
for food products. Knowledge of
packaging material testing procedures is
extremely useful in the development of
new packaging materials. Unique among
books on packaging, this reference
focuses on basic and practical
approaches for testing packaging
materials. A variety of packaging
materials and technologies are being
used, with glass, paper, metal, and
plastics as the most important groups of
materials. Material properties such as
mechanical and other physical
properties, permeability, sealing, and
migration of substances upon food
contact are determining factors for food
quality, shelf life, and food safety.
Therefore, food packaging materials
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have to be tested to ensure that they
have correct properties in terms of
permeability for gases, water vapor, and
contaminants; of mechanical and other
physical properties; and of the thickness
of main components and coating layers.
This book has been designed to shed
light on food packaging material testing
in view of packaging integrity, shelf life
of products, and conformity with current
regulations. This comprehensive book,
written by a team of specialists in the
speciﬁc areas of food packaging,
package testing, and food contact
regulations, deals with the problems in a
series of well-deﬁned chapters. It covers
the relations between packaging
properties and shelf life of products and
describes testing methods for plastics,
metal, glass, and paper, including the
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areas of vibration, permeation, and
migration tests. It will be of beneﬁt for
students, scientists, and professionals in
the area of food packaging.
Introductory Signal Processing John
Wiley & Sons
Over the last decade, or so, the growth
in the use of adhesives, especially in
ever more technically demanding
applications, has been rapid and many
major developments in the technology of
adhesives have been reported. This
growth has also led to attention being
focused on somewhat more basic studies
of the science of adhesion and
adhesives, and in recent years our level
of fundamental knowledge concerning
the formation and mechanical
performance of adhesive joints has
increased dramatically. Such studies
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have, of course, been aided greatly by
the development of the tools at the
disposal of the investigators. For
example, speciﬁc surface analytical
techniques, such as X-ray photoelectron
and secondary-ion mass spectroscopy,
and the increasingly sophisticated
methods of stress analysis and fracture
mechanics have been put to good use in
furthering our understanding of the
science of adhesion and adhesives. The
present book attempts to review the
multidisciplined subject of adhesion and
adhesives, considering both the science
and technology involved in the formation
and mechanical performance of
adhesive joints. The author would like to
thank his friends and colleagues for
useful discus sions and help in the
preparation of this book. I am
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particularly grateful to P. Cawley, J.
Comyn, W. A. Lees, A. C. Roulin-Moloney,
W. C. Wake, J. G. Williams and R. J.
Young who have read and commented
on various chapters and P. Farr for
preparing the diagrams.
WHO Expert Committee on
Biological Standardization Springer
Laser powder bed fusion of metals is a
technology that makes use of a laser
beam to selectively melt metal powder
layer-by-layer in order to fabricate
complex geometries in high performance
materials. The technology is currently
transforming aerospace and biomedical
manufacturing and its adoption is
widening into other industries as well,
including automotive, energy, and
traditional manufacturing. With an
increase in design freedom brought to
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bear by additive manufacturing, new
opportunities are emerging for designs
not possible previously and in material
systems that now provide suﬃcient
performance to be qualiﬁed in end-use
mission-critical applications. After
decades of research and development,
laser powder bed fusion is now enabling
a new era of digitally driven
manufacturing. Fundamentals of Laser
Powder Bed Fusion of Metals will provide
the fundamental principles in a broad
range of topics relating to metal laser
powder bed fusion. The target audience
includes new users, focusing on
graduate and undergraduate students;
however, this book can also serve as a
reference for experienced users as well,
including senior researchers and
engineers in industry. The current best
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practices are discussed in detail, as well
as the limitations, challenges, and
potential research and commercial
opportunities moving forward. Presents
laser powder bed fusion fundamentals,
as well as their inherent challenges
Provides an up-to-date summary of this
advancing technology and its potential
Provides a comprehensive textbook for
universities, as well as a reference for
industry Acts as quick-reference guide
Accelerated Testing John Wiley & Sons
The proof is in the packaging...at the
ﬁnal destination! If the burden of proof is
on you, Transport Packaging is the
resource you need to make your case at
the end of the line! Written by
transportation packaging expert, Alfred
H. McKinlay, Transport Packaging is
geared toward ALL packaging
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professionals whose job responsibilities
encompass transportation and
distribution packaging. Transport
Packaging covers: background
information on the requirements and
uses of transport packaging o the
package design process o rules and
regulations o types of containers o
cushioning systems o unit load
components o marking and coding
packages
Transportation Energy Data Book World
Health Organization
This important book presents
developments in a remarkable ﬁeld
oﬁnquiry in statistical/probability theory
the stressOCostrengthmodel.Many
papers in the ﬁeld include the enigmatic
words"P"("X"Y") or something similar in
thetitle."
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The Stress-strength Model and Its
Generalizations John Wiley & Sons
Now in a fully revised and updated
second edition, this volume provides a
contemporary overview of food
processing/packaging technologies. It
acquaints the reader with food
preservation processes, shelf life and
logistical considerations, as well as
packaging materials, machines and
processes necessary for a wide range of
packaging presentations. The new
edition addresses environmental and
sustainability concerns, and also
examines applications of emerging
technologies such as RFID and
nanotechnology. It is directed at
packaging technologists, those involved
in the design and development of
packaging, users of packaging in food
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companies and those who specify or
purchase packaging. Key Features: An
up-to-date and comprehensive handbook
on the most important sector of
packaging technology Links methods of
food preservation to the packaging
requirements of the common types of
food and the available food packages
Covers all the key packaging materials glass, plastics and paperboard Fully
revised second edition now covers
sustainability, nanotechnology and RFID
Corrugated Shipping Containers CRC
Press
The complete and authoritative guide to
modern packaging technologies
—updated and expanded From A to Z,
The Wiley Encyclopedia of Packaging
Technology, Third Edition covers all
aspects of packaging technologies
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essential to the food and pharmaceutical
industries, among others. This edition
has been thoroughly updated and
expanded to include important
innovations and changes in materials,
processes, and technologies that have
occurred over the past decade. It is an
invaluable resource for packaging
technologists, scientists and engineers,
students and educators, packaging
material suppliers, packaging
converters, packaging machinery
manufacturers, processors, retailers, and
regulatory agencies. In addition to
updating and improving articles from the
previous edition, new articles are also
added to cover the recent advances and
developments in packaging. Content
new to this edition includes: Advanced
packaging materials such as
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antimicrobial materials, biobased
materials, nanocomposite materials,
ceramic-coated ﬁlms, and perforated
ﬁlms Advanced packaging technologies
such as active and intelligent packaging,
radio frequency identiﬁcation (RFID),
controlled release packaging, smart
blending, nanotechnology, biosensor
technology, and package integrity
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inspection Various aspects important to
packaging such as sustainable
packaging, migration, lipid oxidation,
light protection, and intellectual property
Contributions from experts in allimportant aspects of packaging
Extensive cross-referencing and easy-toaccess information on all subjects Large,
double-column format for easy reference

19

